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Issue of shares under Retail Entitlement Offer

NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION OR RELEASE INTO THE UNITED STATES

Treasury Wine Estates Limited (“TWE”) has successfully completed the final issue of new
fully paid ordinary shares (“New Shares”) as part of the pro rata accelerated renounceable
entitlement offer (“Entitlement Offer”) announced on Wednesday, 14 October 2015.

On 27 October 2015, TWE issued 65,565,743 New Shares under the institutional component
of the Entitlement Offer (“Institutional Entitlement Offer”), raising gross proceeds of
approximately A$368 million. Those New Shares commenced trading on Tuesday 27
October 2015.

TWE has today issued 21,307,887 New Shares under the retail component of the
Entitlement Offer (“Retail Entitlement Offer”), raising gross proceeds of approximately A$118
million. These New Shares are expected to commence trading on ASX on Tuesday, 17
November 2015.

The Entitlement Offer has raised gross proceeds of A$486 million.

The number of TWE shares on issue prior to the issue of New Shares under the Entitlement
Offer was 651,261,403. The number of TWE shares on issue following the issue of the New
Shares under the Entitlement Offer today is 738,135,033.

Holding statements are expected to be despatched on Wednesday, 18 November 2015.
The retail premium of $1.56 for eligible retail shareholders who elected not to take up their

entittements under the Retail Entitlement Offer and ineligible retail shareholders is expected
to be paid on Wednesday, 18 November 2015.



For further information on the Retail Entittement Offer you should call the TWE Offer
Information Line on 1800 158 360 (within Australia) or +61 3 9415 4208 (outside Australia)
from 8.30am to 5.30pm (Melbourne time) Monday to Friday. If you have any further
guestions, you should contact your stockbroker, accountant or other professional adviser.

Contacts / Further information:

Media Investors

Roger Sharp Jane Betts

Tel: +61 3 8533 3786 Tel: +61 3 8533 3493
Mob: +61 458 883 599 Mob: +61 437 965 620

IMPORTANT INFORMATION:

This announcement does not constitute an offer, invitation or recommendation to subscribe
for or purchase any securities and neither this announcement nor anything contained in it
shall form the basis of any contract or commitment. In particular, this announcement does
not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United
States or to any person acting for the account or benefit of a person in the United States,
or in any other jurisdiction in which such an offer would be illegal. The securities referred
to herein have not been and will not be registered under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933
(the “Securities Act”), or under the securities laws of any state or other jurisdiction of the
United States and may not be offered or sold, directly or indirectly, within the United States
or to any person acting for the account or benefit of a person in the United States, unless
the securities have been registered under the Securities Act or an exemption from the
registration requirements of the Securities Act and applicable U.S. state securities laws is
available.



